
 

UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, SCHOOL OF DENTISTRY 

Nondiscrimination Notice  

The University Of Maryland, School of Dentistry complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and shall 
not discriminate, exclude individuals or deny services in the facility’s dental health programs based on race, 
color, national origin, age, and sex, physical or mental disability.  

Our facility will take reasonable steps to: 

Provide appropriate auxiliary aids and services, free of charge, to individuals with disabilities to communicate 
effectively to ensure an equal opportunity, such as:   

• Qualified hearing and speech interpreters 
• Written information in accessible electronic formats, using personal computers or smart phones 

Provide language assistance services, free of charge, to individuals whose primary language is not English, such 
as:   

• Onsite translation services 
• Phone translation services 

Upon Request, the business staff will arrange for appropriate service assistance.   

If you believe that SOD discriminated against or has failed to provide services in a timely manner, you may file 
a grievance with:  

Jennifer Yocum 
Compliance Manager 

University of Maryland, School of Dentistry 
650 W. Baltimore St. Room 5251 

Baltimore, MD  21201 
410-706-3793 

jyocum@umaryland.edu 
 
You may file a civil rights complaint with U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil 
Rights 

• Electronic forms available at  http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html 
• By Mail  

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Ave. SW 
Room 509F HHH Building 
Washington, DC 20201 

• By phone at 1-800-368-1019,  (TDD) 1-800-537-7697 
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